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From: stephen r <stephenrapoza@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:40 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB-5436
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Flag Status: Completed

Hello, my name is Stephen Rapoza. Rhode Island resident. I do not support bill HB-5436.  
 
It serves no purpose, as those individuals looking to commit crimes with a firearm will obtain one illegally. This bill will 
only harm law abiding citizens who seek an extra layer of protection for themselves and their families. 
 
I do not support bill HB-5436. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration 


